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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
NOVEMBER 2-3, 2024 

 

1. [Vigil Mass only] Whether you attend the Ministry Appreciation 
Buffet Dinner after this Vigil Mass or not; we thank sincerely 
those of you who has given much for Him and His church. For 
those who RSVP’d, see you at the Hall after Mass! 
 

2. [Vigil Mass only] Just a reminder to turn your analogue clocks 
back 1 hour before sleeping tonight. We get 1 hour extra sleep! 
Hurray! 

 

3. Sign-ups for Lighting of the Advent Candles begins this Sunday. 
You may sign-up in-person at the Vestibule or through Flocknote. 
Singles, couples, or groups must be able to arrive 15-20 minutes 
before the Mass they sign up for to get instruction from the Mass 
Coordinator. 
 

4. Our local chapter of Knights of Columbus is holding a BBQ 
Fundraiser next Sunday, November 10. The $20 plate includes 
brisket or BBQ ribs, potato salad and Hawaiian bread. Drinks are 

also available for sale. Proceeds go to Natural Disaster Relief and 
to supporting seminarians. Pre-sale of BBQ tickets may be 
available after this Sunday Mass in the Vestibule. If not, contact 
Grand Knight Rey Bautista at 510.701.6040 or other brother 
Knights to request pre-sale tickets. Tickets are also sold next 
Sunday after each Mass at 8, 10, and 12pm or until food is sold 
out. 
 

5. The next Our Lady of Fatima Rosary is Wednesday, Nov. 13 at 
6:30pm. Congratulations to the Block Rosary group on their 41st 

Anniversary this past October 31. We’re thankful for their long-
lasting leadership in prayer!” 

 

 
[Please do the St. Callistus Parish Prayer after the Thank You's.] 


